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From: Haley Dennis [hdennis@ga-al.wish.org]
Sent: Monday, June 07, 2010 2:09 PM
To: actcprez@dibbs.net; info@pcpacers.org; g@thescapins.com
Attachments: Wharf Flyer-11X17.pdf

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Make-A-Wish Foundation of the Georgia and Alabama Chapter is excited to invite you to this year’s Stars and Stripes 

5k Run at The Wharf in Orange Beach Alabama.  The 5k and the Kids Fun Run will be on the morning of July 4th .  All 
proceeds will benefit the Make-A-Wish Foundation of Georgia and Alabama.  Please visit 

www.runforwishesatthewharf.com or call 205-254-9474 for more information. Also, please find attached the official Stars 
and Stripes 5k Run poster.  We encourage you to display the poster to further promote the event.  Hope to see you 
there! 
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